
Rotary Group Study Exchange Team 
From Brazil on Visit 
 

Port Blair, Jan. 22: A 5 – Member  Rotary Group Study  Team from  Brazil arrived 

on 20th Jan. 2012 at Port Blair on a 5-days visit to the islands. They were received 

at the Airport by the President, Secretary and other Members of the Rotary Club 

of Port Blair. 

The team is led by Rtn. Pedro EuclidesUtzig. The Rotary Group Study Exchange 

(GSE) Program is an unique cultural and vocational exchange program for 

business people and professional between the ages of 24 and 40, who are in the 

early stages of their career. This program provided travel grants for team 

exchange visits in paired areas to different countries for 4-6 weeks where the 

team members experience the host country’s culture and institutions, observe 

how their vocations are practiced abroad, develop personal and professional 

relationship leading to greater world understanding. 

 


